
In Iowa, you lose your voting rights if you are convicted of a felony. But, as of 2020, an 
Executive Order has provided people with convictions a way to restore their voting rights. 
This policy may be subject to change. Check with your state’s election officials for the 
most updated information. 

Pretrial detention and misdemeanors do not restrict your voting rights.  

Iowa

Am I eligible to vote in 
Iowa?

YES NO

Have you been convicted of a felony?

You are eligible  
to vote.

NOYES

Are you currently incarcerated, on parole, or on probation?

You are eligible to register to vote. Your rights 
were automatically restored by Executive 

Order 7 (EO7).  You are eligible even if you owe 
outstanding fines, fees, and restitution.  Note: 
Before registering to vote, check with your local 

election officials to make sure the Executive 
Order that restored your rights is still in place.

NO

YES See the 
next page

You are not eligible to vote 
right now. But you may have 

your rights restored when you 
complete your sentence, or 

you can apply to the governor 
for restoration before the 

completion of your sentence. 

You may be eligible to register to 
vote.  If your right to vote would 

be restored in the state where you 
were convicted, it is also restored 

in Iowa.  Look at the state law in the 
state where you were convicted to 

see if you are eligible to vote. 

NOYES

Are you serving a sentence from 
a court outside of Iowa? 

Were you convicted of a homicide crime? 



NOYES

Am I eligible to vote in 
Iowa? (continued)

Did you complete your sentence for your 
homicide conviction before July 4, 2005?

Once you are eligible, all you need to do is 
register to vote. If you want to register to 
vote, or if you have more questions about 
your eligibility, you can reach officials in 

your state at:

Iowa Secretary of State, Elections
Secretary of State

First Floor, Lucas Building
321 E. 12th St. 

Des Moines, IA, 50319
Tel: 515-281-0145

Toll Free: 1-888-767-8683
sos@sos.iowa.gov

sos.iowa.gov/elections/
voterinformation/index.html

You are eligible to register to vote.  Your 
rights were automatically restored by 
Executive Order 7 (EO7). Note: Before 

registering to vote, check with your 
local election officials to make sure the 

Executive Order that restored your rights is 
still in place.

You are not eligible to vote 
right now, but you will be if 

you complete payment of your 
criminal debts or become 

current on a payment plan. 

You are eligible to apply to 
have your rights restored.  You 
can submit an Application for 

Restoration of Voting Rights to 
the Governor. 

NOYES

Have you completed a repayment of 
court costs, restitution, and fines or 
are you current on a payment plan? 
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